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Summary Of The Event-:

Report on the visit of FIC Aryabhatta College to ONGC to commemorate Ambedkar Jayanti with Ladli
Foundation.

Project Samarth aims to spread financial literacy to the different sections of society and teach the
torchbearers of tomorrow something that books and schools never taught them. FIC Aryabhatta is in
collaboration with the Laadli foundation for its social initiative project SAMARTH.

The Laadli foundation works to uplift vulnerable people in both rural and urban areas. Under this,the
team of FIC Aryabhatta College visited the ONGC office to commemorate Ambedkar Jayanti with the
Ladli Foundation. The event was aimed at bringing people's attention towards the ideals of Dr. Bhimrao



Ambedkar, i.e. One goal, One mission, Education for all, under which tablets were distributed among
seventy five children along with three years of free education in collaboration with Byjus.

Bhimrao Ambedkar believed that education was the only key to a better future. He himself struggled a lot
before reaching a stage where he is known and celebrated by the entire nation. In a short span of time,
Ambedkar made provisions in the constitution that ensured education to all, especially the
underprivileged sections of the society. He battled injustice and raised his voice against social evils and
provided a better future for the citizens of our country, thus affecting thousands of lives.

Before the event commenced, a short presentation was given on the security measures in place in case
of any contingency, followed by the presentation of the inspiring ONGC song. Then we moved forward in
welcoming the guests present for the event, Mr. Shashi Prasad, Mr. BS Maruti and two others with a
plant, followed by the diya lighting ceremony to honour Dr. BR Ambedkar.



Moving forward, Mr Devendra Kumar gave a speech on the importance of education. He stressed upon
Ambedkar’s principle that one needs to be educated in order to make a place for them in the world. Next
came Mr. Shashi Prasad, who extended ONGC’s support to the SC/ST students. He said that ONGC
doesn’t believe in providing help one time to the beneficiaries, but in making the beneficiaries
self-sufficient. Mr. Vijay Prakash also extended his gratitude towards the project.

ONGC and Laadli Foundation have been associated with each other for a long period of time and have
also won 2 national awards.

Mr. Devendra Kumar, a social reformer and innovator, also the head of Laadli Foundation, then gave a
brief about the project. The project is carried out on a huge scale with a lot of investment and the
students wouldn’t have dreamt of something as big as this. Giving them a digital device is like giving
them wings. For the maximum utilization, the device comes along with resources for standards
8,9,10,IITJEE, and NEET preparation. He said that in the next 6 months, impact assessment and
capacity building will also be done for these students. Out of the 71 women who attended the event, 41
got selected.

The event concluded with a musical performance by performers singing songs about Dr. Bhimrao
Ambedkar and participants were later on provided with refreshments.


